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The Washington-British Columbia Chapter of the American Fisheries Society invites 

you to submit your abstracts for presentations at the 2019 Annual General Meeting 
in Bremerton, Washington, April 8–11, 2019. The theme this year is:  
 

“Feast and Famine from the Headwaters to the Sea” 
 

We are organizing several exciting and informative symposia for our meeting this 
year, and we encourage you to submit your abstracts associated with any one of 

our session topics. To date, we are organizing sessions focused on:  
 

1) Downstream fish passage facility performance, evaluation, and monitoring 

2) Salmonids in the Skokomish River Basin: past, present, and future 

3) Uninvited guests at the feast; consequences of non-native species 

introduction and spread 

4) Environmental DNA (eDNA) as a tool for detection of aquatic species 

5) Pacific Northwest shellfish: sustaining the feast for the future 

6) Orca and the recent decline: salmon famine? 

7) Green Crab invasion: two decades in the Pacific Northwest 

8) General submissions/contributed papers  

9) Poster session  

 
You may request your abstract be considered for any of these symposia topics, or 

as a general submission if you wish. We encourage early submission but will accept 
abstracts until February 15, 2019. Abstracts can be submitted online at: http://wa-
bc.fisheries.org/2019-meeting/abstract-submission/ 

 
Contact President Elect Brittany Jenewein with questions or concerns 

(btjenewein@gmail.com). 

FIRST CALL FOR PAPERS 
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